
The RIO Club sponsors the Maple Leaf Ball 2018 
 
Jakarta, April 21, 2018 
 
The RIO Club a proud Diamond Sponsor of the Maple Leaf Ball 2018, this event was held at 
the Grand Hyatt Jakarta, this event yet again in support of the charities associated with 
Indonesia Canada Chamber of Commerce (ICCC) and Canadian Alumni in Indonesia 
(CALINDO). 
 

 
John and Sarah Brown of The RIO Club present prize to the lucky draw winner. 

In addition to the sponsorship moneys provided to ICCC and CALINDO a fun draw was held 
with the winner taking home a rare bottle of Single Malt Scotch Whisky. 
 
We are more than happy to underline the fact that we support this venue, 2018 being the 
third consecutive year in which The RIO Club has sponsored the event. RIO are one of four 
sponsors throughout the year with ICCC and CALINDO. We are certain to continue the close 
relationship with both the CWA and its annual Maple leaf ball. 


